

THE LAW SCHOOL

P. O. Box R Notre Dame, Indiana 46556-0780 USA Telephone (574) 631-6627

March 4, 2004

Rev. Michael C. McFarland, S.J. College of the Holy Cross Worcester MA 01650-2395

Dear Father:

I have read carefully your letter of February 25th. There is nothing personal about this. We have never met. And I do not question your sincerity. I will not use the colloquial expression, but I have to conclude that your letter is academic Barbra Streisand. I knew a different breed of Jesuits at Holy Cross. They were men, who would never have allowed themselves and Holy Cross to be used to provide a forum for a presentation of the homosexual exploitation of a teenager as a "salvation" for the victim. You and your compliant associates ought to be ashamed of yourselves. You ought to resign. And if you do not you should be removed.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Rice Professor Emeritus of Law

CER/lp

bc:

Vic Melfa

19 Deerfield Way Westboro, MA 01581

Rev. Robert Spitzer, S.J. Gonzaga University Spokane, WA 99220-3528